
 

 

Flying Wrench Garage awarded 
city’s first grant 
Azle, Texas (September 20, 2016) - The city of Azle and its Municipal Development 
District (MDD) approved the very first application submitted for the newly created 
Facade and Signage Improvement Program grant which was rolled out in July. 

The Flying Wrench Garage located at 101 Southeast Parkway, at the historic location 
of Creamer’s Full Service Gas Station. More recently, the location has housed Wise 
Car and Truck Dealership. According to Christopher Simpson, the applicant, The 
Flying Wrench Garage offers a vintage experience for its customers. 

The council voted unanimously to approve a matching grant for The Flying Wrench 
Garage in the amount of $7,000 for signage and facade improvements. 

 


